BRIEFING ON CANTERBURY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

At the invitation of the Board, Mr Chris Pickrill, the Chief Executive of the Canterbury
Development Corporation, will be in attendance at the meeting at 4.30pm to brief the Board
on the functions of the Corporation with particular reference to success in the areas of its
business development and employment promotion.



